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The Transmutations workshop in word and image took place on Tuesday 10th November in the Visual Arts Centre, and was a great success. In the words of one of its participants:

"The Transmutation workshop was certainly, as the name suggests, a change. There was nothing better than unleashing yourself, under the genial eyes and thoughts of Issam Kourbaj and Ruth Padel, into a world of science and art, and a playground of pritt sticks, paper cups and overhead projectors. A truly memorable experience!"

A selection of images from the workshop can be seen below:
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